
Newsletter Date — 10th September 2021 

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

Covid update 

 

The colder weather will soon be upon us and alongside seasonal colds etc,  we 
still need to be  very aware that Covid 19 is still in our community. If your child 
has symptoms please book a PCR test for them and inform school of the re-
sults. If your child develops symptoms whilst at school we will ask you to collect 
your child and take them for a PCR test.  This is going to be our main defence 
against any spread of the virus in school, so we will be very strict about asking 
parents to take a child for a test even if they only have very mild symptoms. We 
still require parents to report a positive lateral flow test( LFT) to us and following 
this to book a PCR test for your child. If the PCR is positive NHS Track & Trace 
will take over responsibility for tracking close contacts and these people will be 
asked to take a PCR test. 

 There have been occasions when emails sent to the office have not been 
received.  
Can you please ensure that all correspondence is sent to  
officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fraser Portraits will be coming into school 
to take individual photos on Monday 1st 
November 2021. 

We will send out further information near-
er the time 

 

TD DAYS 

Dates for your diary…. 

 

The remaining TD days for this school year 
have been finalized. They are : 

 

Friday 26th November 2021 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Monday 28th February 2022 

Friday 24th June 2022 

Congratulations to both our catering and breakfast 
club teams on gaining another 5 star rating from 
Swindon Borough Council’s Environmental Health 
Team. 


